PUBLIC NOTICE

$10,000,000.00 ARPA Award
for Non-Profit Assistance Program (NPAP)

ORKSHOP POSTPONEMENT

We regret to inform the public that due to the adverse weather conditions and concerns regarding
the safety of our current venue, the workshops of the ARPA Non-Profit Assistance Program that
is scheduled for Thursday, February 20" and Friday, February 21 have been POSTPONED
until further notice.

We are in the process of securing a new venue and will announce the new date for the workshops
shortly. We appreciate your understand and patience during this time and we look forward to
welcoming you to the rescheduled sessions.

Thank you for your understanding and patience. For questions, please contact the ARPA
Nonprofit Program division at CIPA at 633-5221.
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